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Proud to be your source for all-things BCA

The BCA2 is well underway. 
Make your pledge and be a 

part of history today!

$4,700,000

DID
KNOwyou

COOL FACTS

$2,973,500

The original BCA was constructed and 
finished in 7 separate phases. The BCA2 will 

hopefully be finished in just 1 phase.

Bemidji Youth Hockey Association player registration fees do 
not and have not been used for construction of BCA. 

•	 The BCA was designed & engineered to be a 2 arena complex. 
Original construction in 1999 included approximately $80,000 of 

upgrades & preparations for the eventual second arena.

Donations are being accepted for the final phase of construction now. for questions or pledges please contact:
Dale Thompson, BCAC President 218.556.9311 dale@kenkthompsonjewelry.com or Courtney Aitken-Gifford 218.368.1367

FEATURED DONORS:

bemidjiyouthhockey.org

Wishing you a
Merry Christmas

We’ve come a LONG way!

The BCA was originally planned to be built next to middle school soccer & 
softball fields but because of the long term vision to eventually have a second 

arena, it was decided to build the BCA next to High School where space allowed.

October 2018

https://cdn4.sportngin.com/attachments/document/52d3-1712565/Pledge_Form.pdf
https://bemidjiyouthhockey.sportngin.com/page/show/836354-bca
https://www.bemidjiyouthhockey.org/page/show/5369827-bca-news#_ga=2.92849501.1723256436.1574816486-1962080670.1566482039

